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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] FW: Message from "RNP002673FB20DB"

 

From: Gray, Jeffrey <JGray@bdixon.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 6:15 PM 
To: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] FW: Message from "RNP002673FB20DB" 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Seth: 
 
This project is on my “to do” list for this week (but I have been in three days’ worth of board 
meetings.)  Thanks for prompting me. 
 
And yes, I hereby request that the period of review be extended to the Commission’s August meeting. 
 
I will send you the four rules (i.e. 14B NCAC 16 .0701, .0801, .1301 & .1401), revised consistent with the 
Child Care Commission rule referenced below, well before the August 15th deadline. 
 
And just a heads up, I will also have rule amendments and adoptions, filed today, which will be on the same 
meeting agenda as the above. 
 
Jeff 
 

Jeffrey P. Gray 
Of Counsel 
Bailey & Dixon, LLP 
434 Fayetteville Street, Suite 2500 
P.O. Box 1351 
Raleigh, NC 27601 (27602) 
Telephone: 919-828-0731 
Facsimile: 919-828-6592 
E-mail: jgray@bdixon.com 
 

From: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 3:46 PM 
To: Gray, Jeffrey <JGray@bdixon.com> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Re: [External] FW: Message from "RNP002673FB20DB" 
 
Jeff, 
 
I wanted to circle back to this issue, now that I am officially the attorney handling these rules for the RRC.  
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It is my understanding that you would like to request an extension of the period of your rule for your rules pending 
as a follow-up matter at the  July meeting. This would extend the consideration of the rules to the August 
28th meeting, and would require the updated rules to be submitted by August 15th, as described in 26 NCAC 05 
.0115. 
 
Confirming that you are requesting the extension by responding to this email will suffice to "submit a request" 
under the rule. Based on what we've discussed, I anticipate recommending that the extension request be granted, 
but please be aware that the statute will not allow the rule to be extended past the August 28th. So you should 
expect that at the meeting on August 28th the RRC will either approve or object to the rule. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
 

Seth Ascher 

Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 

Office of Administrative Hearings 

(984) 236-1934 

  

  

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 

  


